

St John's Highbury Vale C of E Primary School

Conewood Street, London N5 1DL

Tel: 020 7226 4906

E-mail: admin@stjhv.lslington.sch.uk
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Tonnie Read

Head of School: Ms Hasina Khan

Monday 2nd September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to a new school year! I hope you and your family have had a restful and enjoyable summer break filled with memorable moments and time to recharge.

This school year, we will continue to strive for excellence in education and provide a nurturing environment for all our pupils. Our dedicated team has been working diligently to prepare for the year ahead, ensuring that classrooms are ready and our curriculum is enriched with engaging and inspiring learning opportunities.

At St John's, we are committed to fostering a love of learning, encouraging curiosity, and developing critical thinking skills in our pupils. Our vision is to create a supportive and inclusive school community where every child feels valued, safe, and motivated to reach their full potential.

This year, we will continue to focus on:

- implementing innovative teaching methods and a rigorous curriculum that challenges and excites our pupils.
- promoting our six school values: friendship, respect, wisdom, forgiveness, love, and courage.
- ensuring a safe and nurturing environment where our pupils' physical and emotional well-being is a top priority.
- strengthening the partnership between school and home and encouraging active involvement from parents and the wider community.

Communication and Support

As we embark on this new school year, let us work together to create a positive and enriching experience for our pupils. Your involvement and support are invaluable, and we look forward to collaborating with you. Please do not hesitate to contact me, or your child's class teacher, with any questions or concerns. We are here to support you and your child every step of the way.

If you have any questions regarding our curriculum, please contact Mrs Slack. If you have any questions about Special Education Needs and Disability, please contact Miss Slater. You can contact them via office@stjhv.islington.sch.uk.









St John's Highbury Vale C of E Primary School

Conewood Street, London N5 1DL

Tel: 020 7226 4906

E-mail: admin@stjhv.lslington.sch.uk
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Tonnie Read

Head of School: Ms Hasina Khan

Breakfast and Kidz Clubs will be open from Wednesday, September 4th. Activities clubs will commence the week beginning 16th September.

Together, we will make this school year one filled with growth, joy and success. I look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday at 8:45am.

With thanks,

Ms H Khan Head of School





